
 

 

 

COMMANDER’S 

CORNER 
 

KATHRYN “CRICKET” TATE, COL, 

USAF (RET.) 

I am the commander for 2021-2022 

term at Red Lion VFW Post 1446. In the 

event this is your first time reading my 

CC corner, let me take a moment to 

introduce myself. I served on active 

duty for 29 years in the United States 

Air Force and in that time, I had 15 

different duty assignments. I earned 

the privilege to be a member of the 

VFW in both the Desert Storm and 

Afghanistan conflicts. My husband 

(Daryl Webb, CMSgt USAF Ret.) is also 

a combat Vet and a member of the 

VFW. We both have roots in PA and 

moved to Red Lion after we retired.  

 

It is an honor to serve our VFW Post 

and I am proud of all that we do for 

Veterans and for our local community.  

 

CONTACT 

PHONE: 

717 246-1446 

 

WEBSITE: 

vfw1446.org 

 

 

PRIORITIES UPDATE 

HOMETOWN HEROS 

The Hometown Heroes program is up and running in the borough of 

Red Lion. For any questions, call Muriel (717) 586-3586 or email her 

at mslenker@redlionpa.org  
 

 

GET TO KNOW YOUR VFW 

The members of VFW 1446 have a wide breadth of military experience. 

Our stories encompass the history of this nation and to prevent their loss 

we plan to obtain Video and/or written stories of those experiences. 

Project to begin soon. 

NEWS 

May brings us to spring and a time of renewal. The renewal projects at 

the Post are moving along smartly with the painting almost complete 

and the flooring project is about to begin. Next is to update the outside 

of the Post so to reflect the beauty inside. As we move through the 

process of upgrading the facility, we ask for your patience and 

understanding.  

 

Spring also brings the return of our ‘locally famous’ Chicken BBQ, we 

are happy to announce that we were able to keep the prices the 

same as last year. Additionally, we have a season pass that you can 

purchase for a discount on each meal.  

 

Once again, we are honored to join the Red Lion American Legion in 

honoring our fallen heroes on Memorial Day. On the 30th of May there is 

both a parade and memorial service, afterwards please come by our 

Post for free refreshments and meet your Veterans of Foreign Wars.  
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